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February 7, 2020 

NOTICE RESCHEDULING WORKSHOP 

(Now Set for 9 a.m. on February 25, 2020) 

 

RE: In the Matter of Amending, Adopting, and Repealing WAC 480-107, Relating to 

Purchases of Electricity, Docket UE-190837 

TO ALL INTERESTED PERSONS: 

On February 5, 2020, the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (Commission) 

filed with the Code Reviser a Preproposal Statement of Inquiry (CR-101) in Docket UE-190837 

to update its purchases of electricity (PoE) rules in WAC 480-107.  

On February 6, 2020, the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (Commission) 

issued a Notice of Opportunity to File Written Comments; and Notice of Workshop (Notice). 

The Notice scheduled the workshop for 1 p.m. February 25, 2020. 

It has come to the Commission’s attention that due to an internal scheduling conflict it must 

reschedule the workshop to 9 a.m., February 25, 2020. 

The Commission is committed to providing reasonable accommodations to participants with 

disabilities at its facilities. If you need a reasonable accommodation for these workshops, please 

contact the Commission at least one business day prior to the workshop by calling 1-360-664-

1132 or by sending an email to human_resources@utc.wa.gov. For TTY service, please call the 

Washington Relay Service at 1-800-833-6384 or 711. 

 

 

MARK L. JOHNSON 

Executive Director and Secretary 


